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Dear Parents/carers,

 We hope you all had an enjoyable half term.  We are now already mid way through the school year, how time is flying! 

Maisy, Megan and Skye joined us  during late January and February and we warmly welcome Ella, Jude and Toby who will be starting with us over the coming weeks. We look forward to getting to know them all and helping  them to settle well into pre-school life. 

Topics we will be looking at this half term:
Dinosaurs                                              25th February

Pets and vets                                           4th March

Science week - Space                            11th March

The Emergency Services                       18th March  

Mothers Day                                           25th March

Easter                                                         1st April                                   

Dinosaur week

This week during dinosaur week the children will be given a small dinosaur egg to try and hatch at home and to come and tell us about! Please read the instruction notes with it and please be responsible for ensuring your child does not eat this. The recommended age is 3 years for this activity but we wanted to include all the children by ensuring there was parental supervision.

Pets and Vets week

If you have any pets that you feel would be suitable to bring to Little Gems to show the children we would be very pleased to hear from you! We can ensure the children are with the animals in small quiet groups.  If you have any concerns around animals in the setting please come and speak to us.

The Emergency Services

A big request for any doctor/nurse, fire fighter or police officer who would be willing to come and speak to the children about your job we would be delighted to help bring this topic to life for the children.

Mother’s Day
We will be inviting mummy’s in to Little Gems week beginning 25th March for Mother’s Day tea and cakes, and to stay and play with your child. There will be signing up sheets in the entrance area with spaces for each day from 4th March. We hope most of you will be able to join us!
Sparkle Time

As with last year we will be organising our timetable for all children who are leaving us to go to school so that they have some “Sparkle time” each week. The Sparkle time sessions will be to primarily focus on some key pre-reading and writing skills. The children enjoy doing these sessions which also help further improve their listening and attention skills, communication skills and understanding. In addition to this  towards the end of the Spring term we will be practising some key self care skills including getting changed for PE!

Keep On Talking Groups

Mrs Parker and Mrs Boyes  run small language groups most sessions to help some of our children with their communication skills as well as concentration and attention skills. They are beginning to see some real improvements in these areas. Thank you to all the parents who have been supporting this at home also.

New Resources
The children will be enjoying new books, magnifying glasses, more letter, number and shape resources,  more role play dress up and small world toys,  more ICT resources  and additional small storage sheds have been ordered for the children to more easily select their own resources.
Notices and Reminders

Snack time
Please remember to bring in a piece of fruit or other healthy snack to share at snack time.  Some days we haven’t had enough.

Funding
If your child turns 3 this term and will be funded from after Easter and you would like to increase their sessions, please come and speak to us as soon as possible. We only have a handful of sessions available on one or two afternoons and some availability on a Tuesday.

Please also confirm your preferred sessions from September as soon as you can this term to help with our forward planning.

Lunch boxes - Please remember to cut grapes in half (length wise), cherry tomatoes and mini sausages. These foods can all pose a greater choking hazard and this minimises this. Thank you.

 Dates for your diary

Friday 5th April                Last day of term
(Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd Aprill closed for Easter holidays)

Tuesday 23rd April           Return to Little Gems for first day of Summer term
(Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May closed for half term)

Monday 3rd  June               Return to Little Gems

Friday 19th July                    Last day of term

(Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July closed - inset days)

Mrs Akins and The Little Gems Team X
